



## Primary Care Training Hub Newsletter

Welcome to the Primary Care Training Hub
Newsletter. We appreciate that this is a very
busy time for you all, therefore we have
created a one page edition detailing our
upcoming events. If you have any queries
regarding these events of if you would like to
chat with us about your training, education
and workforce development needs, then
don't hesitate to get in touch with a member
of our team on the emails below

Samantha Cave - Primary Care Training Hub South ICP
Workforce Transformation Manager
sam.cave@hee.nhs.uk

Cat Lowe - Primary Care Training Hub South Locality
Programme Coordinator
Cat.Lowe@hee.nhs.uk

Working in collaboration with stakeholder representatives from









## Upcoming events

GP Reflective Peer Support group facilitated by

Dr Shazia Akowuah

Dr Baxi Sinha will be joining as a guest speaker, discussing Mental Health in Primary Care. We only have 3 spaces available.

Register

Thursday
9th
September
9-11am

Thursday 26th August 6.30 -8.00pm

## **Coffee & Curriculum**

Menopause & HRT - An introduction made easy.

Delivered via teams by Julie Oliver

Register

**Active Signposting Level 2** 

Register

**Clinical Coding** 

Register

**Reception/Call Handling** 

Register

**Mental Health First Aid at Work L3** 

Register

**Mental Health First Aid at Work L2** 

Register

Recovering from the pandemic - Leading your

team Register

Please use the links to check the dates for all events. All events are delivered via teams.

Please note for the MH training you will be required to attend a face to face assessment.

Dates vary dependant on which course date is selected.